
Date:    05/02/2022
To: State Agencies and Cooperative Members
From:  ADOA – State Procurement Office
Re: Focus Group: Emergency Notification Systems

The Arizona Department of Administration State Procurement Office (SPO) will conduct a Focus
Group Meeting to discuss current and future requirements for Emergency Notification Systems
Statewide.

Some example applications of an Emergency Notification Systems (ENS) may include:

• Inclement Weather Alerts
• Security Threats
• Offender Alerts
• Terrorist Threats
• Activate Responders
• Evacuations
• Personnel Recalls
• Accountability Check-In

• Fire Drills and Exercises

If you would like to participate in this focus group meeting, please register at the link below prior to 2
PM Monday, May 2nd, 202221.The Meeting will take a place on Wednesday, May 4th, 2022 at 10:00 AM
via Google Meet.

To attend the focus group meeting, please fill out the Focus Group Google Form by clicking on the
following link and you will receive a calendar invite: https://forms.gle/6gJxgXdmnWkrgPrT9

If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please feel free to contact me at
602-542-4229 or Michael.Hillebrand@azdoa.gov.

Your input is welcome even if you are not participating in the focus group.

https://forms.gle/6gJxgXdmnWkrgPrT9

